
Legal and Safety Committee Report 
(As of 1.19.24) 
The Committee worked tirelessly on developing and 
implementing the Neighborhood Watch program. The Committee 
also developed safety courtesy notices and safety warning 
forms. The Committee investigated a safety complaint involving a 
portion of the alley and assisted in removing the safety hazard. 


For 2024, the Committee responded to another safety complaint 
and contracted to remove ten below-ground garbage containers 
and had their cavities filled with sand. Dead tree branches that 
posed a fire concern were removed along the east boundary line. 


For the remainder of 2024, the Committee will complete the final 
stage of the Neighborhood Watch program and hope to host a 
home security camera presentation.


